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Notice to Residents 
RE: Resurfacing of Black River Road | Contract OID2024-052 

Dear resident/occupant, 

This letter is to advise you that contractors working on behalf of the Town of Georgina will be 

conducting resurfacing of Black River Road from Dalton Road to the west and from Park Road to 2.3 

kilometres eastward throughout the months of August to October. The planned construction activities 

may include staged lane closures in order to accommodate equipment mobilization. Through traffic 

will be maintained at all times during road repair operations, however some traffic disruptions and 

noise can be expected during construction activities. Following the mobilization of equipment, the 

duration of these local road work activities is expected to take up to four weeks to complete in the 

area, exclusive of restoration activities. Please exercise additional caution whenever construction 

equipment or workers are present. 

The Town’s contractor performing this work is Fermar Paving Limited. If you would like to find out 

more about the Town’s project or wish to view the interactive map showing all anticipated 2024 road 

repair work locations, visit georgina.ca/RoadConstruction. 

We appreciate the patience of residents as we work to improve our roads and we apologize for any 

temporary inconvenience you may experience during these operations. Should you have specific 

questions or concerns related to the resurfacing of Black River Road, contact our project manager, 

Patryk Frankiewicz at 905-955-7091 (pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca) and reference Contract 

OID2024-052. 
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